
The Economic Impact
Harry Potter: A Forbidden Forest Experience



The Lakefront District has always thrived during the warm months, 
drawing in visitors eager to enjoy Little Elm Beach. However, as 

temperatures drop, so do our businesses' sales and the utilization of 
our Lakefront amenities. Determined to counteract this seasonal 
trend, the town embarked on a mission to drive business to The 

Lakefront District during these months.

Multi-day Christmas events such as Magic of Lights (2020 and 2021) 
and Lights on the Lake (2022) were introduced, providing a welcomed 
boost to businesses. As a Town we lacked staffing recourses, inventory, 

and experience to keep up with the surrounding market trends of a 
multi-day Christmas event. The idea of recruiting a seasoned event 

company took root in 2022.

July of 2022 the recruitment of "Harry Potter: A Forbidden Forest 
Experience" began. In embracing Harry Potter: A Forbidden Forest 

Experience, The Lakefront District not only aimed to break free from 
the traditional winter slump but also to showcase its commitment to 

innovation and providing a truly magical experience visitors and 
residents.





VISITORS IN LITTLE ELM PARK

17,600 ATTENDEES WERE 
PROUD LITTLE ELM 

RESIDENTS, 
REPRESENTING 34% OF 

OUR POPULATION

211,000 WERE FIRST TIME 
VISITORS TO LITTLE ELM

TOTAL VISITORS: 241,800 DRAWING ATTENDANCE 
FROM 48 STATES



HEAT 
MAP OF 

VISITORS



57
Million

99
Million

These remarkable figures not only reflect the immediate financial influx into the DFW region but also highlight the extensive ripple 
effect on various sectors. The event not only boosts local businesses but also contributes significantly to the overall economic

prosperity of the region.



HOTEL ROOM NIGHTS

3,757 27,649 329%



VISITOR JOURNEY

HULA HUT 4,730

FUZZY'S TACO

SHOP
3,773

THE LAWN AT

THE LAKEFRONT
2,262

SONIC 1,870

TOWERS 1,495

LOS JALAPENOS 1,027

STARBUCKS 884



VISITOR JOURNEY



JOB OPPORTUNITIES

215 on-site jobs created inside 
Little Elm Park

653 of overtime hours created 
for Police Officers in Little Elm

1, 652.5  of overtime hours 
created for EMT's in Little Elm

Countless vendor jobs created



BUSINESS AND SALES TAX IMPACT



YEAR-OVER-YEAR, EVENT COMPARISON

Harry Potter A Forbidden 
Forest Experience (2023): 

241,800 Visitors

Lights on The Lake (2022): 
14,400 Visitors

Magic of Lights (2021): 23,200 
Visitors

Magic of Lights (2020) 20,300 
Visitors



PARK UPDATES AND 

REMEDIATION 

New grass in Little Elm Camping

Wildflower field in trails 

New turf multi purpose field 

1 Fishing Event

5 Christmas Events

16 Movie Nights

11 Story Times

1 DJ Event

1 Concert

6 Farmer/Bo-ho Markets

1 Halloween Events



LOCAL TESTIMONALS

Harry Potter forest thing 
was pretty cool. I 
recommend checking it 
out if you're a fan.

-Jason Bentley

It was incredible. Really cool and I was 
completely lost in the experience. Even as 
someone who has spent a LOT of time on 
that trail (I was a daily walker) there were 
many times I had no idea where we were. 
Very immersive! And I say that as someone 
with no real affinity for HP . I had a great 
time!

-Jenny Weems

it was absolutely incredible 
and worth every penny! we 
were planning when we 
could go again before we 
even left

-Kyla Daniel

We really enjoyed it. If you are a Harry Potter fan, 
then I would highly recommend it. Lots of 
opportunities for fun activities, photo ops, etc. 
Everything is pricey, but let’s be real, everything 
is pricey these days. You can get tickets for $44. 
The $70 tickets are deluxe tickets that come 
with a goodie bag.

-Shannon Kingsley

I’m a Harry Potter 
fan and loved it. In 
fact I’m going back 
with family.

-Terri Johnson

We loved it. It was 
magical. Definitely 
recommend

-Kelly Sherpy



TESTIMONALS

My granddaughter 
went las week and 
she loved it.

-Blanca Garcia

Don’t miss this 
amazing experience.

-Charles Monroe

We get guests from Harry 
Potter every night before 
the goto the event, they are 
really driving my tips.

-Tinman Social Bartender

First, I would like to thank you for the opportunity, Drew. I cannot put in words how grateful we are for our relationship with you and the Town of Little Elm. This 
opportunity has allowed What a Hoot to grow in ways we never thought possible. What a Hoot Cookie Co is a mother/daughter owned company having started 
November 2018 as a cottage law bakery from our homes. Prior to Harry Potter, we would rent commercial kitchens for baking large orders as needed. The demand was 
not great enough to allow us to take the next step of owning our own, until Harry Potter. Harry Potter allowed us the opportunity to purchase and operate our own 
commercial kitchen. The revenue received from this endeavor allowed us to pay off the loan we took to own and operate.

This opportunity also gave us exposure to new clientele and opened doors, including becoming an approved vendor of Warner Brothers.  With this, we also gained new
partnerships with Spectrum, Fever and IMG.  All the while, continuing to serve our wonderful community and What a Hoot family members.

Thank you to the Town of Little Elm for your support always and entrusting us with your greatest asset, our community!
-Belinda and Courtney



PARK UPDATES AND REMEDIATION

New grass in Little

Elm Park camping

Wildflower field New turf multiple-purpose field 



DIRECT FINANCIALS

TOTAL SPENT $173,605.50

TOTAL REVENUE $331,429

PROFIT $151,148.27

ESTIMATED 
EVENT SALES 

TAX
$446,742



NATIONALLY RANKED TOURISM DESTINATION

Little Elm Park is currently ranked 189 out of 3,940 for tourist 
destinations in the United States. Placing us in the top 5% in 
the United States.




